
Town of Caroga Planning Board Decision 
Notice 

Date: October 6, 2021 

A Public Hearing before the Planning Board of the Town of 
Caroga was held on October 6, 2021 at 7:00 pm in Caroga Town 
Hall to consider the following application: 

Application P2021-10 by Brian Schmitt & Caroline Rothaug, 97 
East Avenue #306, Saratoga Springs, NY 12866, for a property 
located at 270 South Shore West Caroga Lake Road SBL#82.8-3-
18.2 in Caroga LF-2.5 zoning district, APA Low Intensity land use 
area classification.  

Owner desires to build a 10 foot by 14 foot Accessory Structure. 

Zoning Ordinance Article 4, § II(C) and Article 7 govern.  

The application was granted.  

Planning Board Chairman 
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